
From: Seldon, Alan (Cllr)  

Sent: 21 October 2013 11:25 
To: Tompkins, Matt 

Cc: Lester, Jonathan (Cllr) 
Subject: Re: Applications 

 
Morning Matt 
 
Agree with all these. Panniers Lane is basically on the site of an old toll house and I've never understood why there 
has been such a struggle to replace it. 
 
Kind regards 
 
AS 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On 21 Oct 2013, at 10:25, "Tompkins, Matt" <Matt.Tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Further to my previous email and as requested, I am letting you know that I am now in a position to determine the 
two dwelling adjacent to Hales Lea House.  
  
Regards, 
  
Matt Tompkins 
  
Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council 
  
Tel: 01432261795 
Email: matt.tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk  
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